
 

 

 

 
Headteacher: 

 
Miss S Neary 

 
 
 
 
 

28th February 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
Rainbow Theatre and Workshop Visit 

On Monday 21st March 2022 
 

We have organised for the children to take part in a Great Fire of London Workshop as part of our 
history unit of work on events beyond living memory. The children will be transported back to 1666 
through the eyes of Samuel Pepys! They will meet Charles II and experience the excitement and 
panic of The Great Fire of London.   
 

The cost of this trip is covered by the £20.00 payment for the school events for this academic 
year. If your payment is still outstanding please make this payment as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

E Long     C Wheeler 
 
Mrs E Long     Miss C Wheeler 
Year Group Leader     Assistant Headteacher 

 

 
 


